
THE EMBASSY OF COLOMBIA INVITES YOU TO HAVE A PIKKUJOULU CELEBRATION WITH US 

ON A COLOMBIAN BEACH IN HELSINKI!

Your whole family is cordially invited to Biitsi on Sunday, 2nd of December 2018 at 12-3pm

in Energiakatu 3, 00180 Helsinki

Register your participation 
to: efinlandia@cancilleria.gov.co
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